
   
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Week 1 Main Vegetarian Pudding 
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As of today, 87% of ParentPay accounts have been  
  activated – so thank you for your support and cooperation. 

 
For those who have not activated their account, please can you ensure that you login to ParentPay 
and sign up as a matter of urgency.  We need ALL parents to activate their account, even those 
receiving Free School Meals to ensure you receive the full benefits of the system.     Thank you! 

Parents are respectfully requested to ensure school meals are paid for in advance 
 

School meals are £2.75 per day and are to be paid via ParentPay by clicking here. 
 

Parents are probably unaware – but any outstanding money is passed on to the school. School budgets 
continue to be under strain and we do not want to divert any money away from learning resources. 

 

Unfortunately, parents who continue to incur a debt will be asked to provide their child with a packed lunch 
until the debt is cleared.  Thank you for your co-operation. 

  

Welburn Hall Weekly 
 

Friday 23rd June 2023 

We are a nut aware school  

Hello and welcome to our weekly Newsletter………… 

mailto:https://www.parentpay.com/


   
 

 

We visited Castle 
Howard 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

-  

The College Construction group have now successfully 
completed their City and Guilds course at York College.  
 

This term the students have been learning about 
painting and decorating - useful skills for work and 
home. 

As you can see, they have all shown excellent 
concentration and attention to detail.  
 

Their tutor, Tom, has been impressed by the students’ 
abilities and progress over just a few weeks. 

Please don’t forget 
water bottles.  

It’s really important 
for students to stay 
hydrated, especially 
in the hot weather. 

Thank you 

And we’re still very 
much enjoying our 

Castle Howard 
visitor passes! 



   
 

 

 
 
 
 
  

Semi-formal 5 had a fabulous class trip to 
Scarborough! 

 

Many thanks to one of our mums for lending 
us a beach hut. The beautiful weather meant 

we could eat outside, paddle, rock climb, make 
sandcastles, chill on deckchairs and generally 

have a lovely time at the beach. 



   
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

College students enjoyed exploring 
a dry river bed, taking a sneaky 
peak at some hidden caves in 

Kirkdale and the dried up ford in 
their enrichment session. 


